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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 17th June 2022 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Moving On & New Starter visits                                                                                        

Our Moving On afternoons and New Starter visits will be on 20th June, 27th June and 11th 

July.  We very much look forward to seeing our new starters and welcoming them and 

their families to our school community.  To accommodate these visits the other children 

(except Yr 5) will ‘move on’ to the classes that they will be in next year.  For some children 

that will mean staying in their existing classroom but they will be joined by the children 

they will be with in September.  Other children will move to a different room – which will 

be the one they will be in from September 2022.  The Yr 5s will be taught by Mrs Walker on 

these afternoons.                                  
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Pre-loved uniform sale                                                                                                          

Helping Hands will run a pre-loved uniform sale on                                      

Monday 11th July at 15:15 in the gym. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Festival                                                  

Well done to the Yr 5 children who took 

part in the Kirklees Music Festival at 

Huddersfield Town Hall this week.  The 

singing was lovely and the children were 

very well behaved and a credit to their 

parents and school. 

Sports’ Day 

Just another reminder that the children 

should all come to school in their PE kits / 

sporty clothes on Friday 24th June ready 

for Sports’ Day.  Please make sure they 

have their water bottles / sun hats / sun 

cream with them that day.  We hope you 

are able to join us for all or part of the 

afternoon. 

KS2 enjoyed an African drumming 

performance and workshop this week.  

Thanks to Mrs Hobson for organising this 

and to Musica Kirklees for facilitating it. 

Congratulations to the members of our two 

cricket teams who took part in the Shelley 

Pyramid Kwik Cricket tournament this week.  

They showed great team spirit and 

represented the school well. 


